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From:

Prof. Randy Scott, 
Madison Science College, 
Oxford – OX4 2KH


To: 
Dr. Albert Lewis
Head of the Department - Physics, 
Oxford University,

Oxford – OX1 2JD
12th April, 2012
Dear Mr. Lewis,

This letter is in reference to Mr. Jim Harry, who wants to complete his Ph.D from your prestigious university.

Jim has applied to complete his Ph.D in Physics under your guidance.

I would like to tell you that Jim has been a student of my class and he was exceptionally good at academics in his post graduation course. I have never come across such a talented student in my teaching career.

He has a very sharp mind and understands the complication of Physics very easily. He completed many projects during his two year course and his project ‘Electricity production by burning petroleum’ won him the ‘Brilliant Brain’ award by the ‘Dept. of Science’, U.K. Government.

So, I feel that if Jim is given a chance to complete his Ph.D. under your expert guidance, he will definitely contribute to the field of Physics ahead.

I hope you will consider my request.

Thanking you.

Regards, 
Prof. Randy Scott, 
Madison Science College,
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